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IOSCO has recently published a statement on matters to be considered by users of financial 
benchmarks in the selection of benchmarks and when preparing contingency plans. 
 
Link: Statement on Matters to Consider in the Use of Financial Benchmarks 

 

 

 

IOSCO PUBLISHES A STATEMENT AIMED AT USERS OF 
BENCHMARK REFERENCES 

10 January 2018 

http://www.iosco.org/library/pubdocs/pdf/IOSCOPD589.pdf

